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For Immediate Release  February 9, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Suspects Involved in a Forgery  
 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the identity of two males involved in a forgery case. 
These males went into Exxon Fuel Maxx located on FM 1484 in Conroe and paid with counterfeit $50.00 
bills. After paying and receiving change, both males ran to a silver vehicle in the parking lot. If you have 
any information in reference to these males, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-
760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference case # 21A037382. 
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